
 

 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION, WEST BENGAL 

161-A, S.P. Mukherjee Road, Kolkata-700026  

   36 Con./P.S.C.W.B.                                                                                                            Dt. 03/03/2022  

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING CLERKSHIP EXAMINATION, 2019 

 

        With reference to Commission’s Notice No. 09 Con./P.S.C.W.B. Dt. 21/02/2022, Commission has 

received several applications through emails from candidates of Clerkship Examination who could not 

upload their documents for various reasons within the stipulated date and time. 

       Commission has carefully scrutinized all the applications and considered the appeal of the below 

mentioned 22 (Twenty two) candidates for another opportunity to submit their documents. 

0930329 1425777 0826118 1619871 1815734 0106293 2518616 1715080 

0804919 0141586 0210556 0606859 1100459 1611314 0644704 0817499 

1330970 0809864 0903237 0745811 0932741 0745289   

 

       These candidates are requested to visit the office of the Commission and meet Deputy Secretary, 

Confidential Section with all the relevant documents in original and photocopies at 9th floor of this 

office on 04.03.2022, 07.03.2022 or 08.03.2022 within 11:00 AM to 03:00 PM.  

        Commission will not be in the position to entertain any further appeal/applications in this regard 

as the dates of typing test have already been announced. If any of the above mentioned candidates 

fail to submit the documents within the stipulated date and time, it will be presumed that they are 

not interested to take part in the Computer Type Test and their candidature will not be considered for 

the Final Merit List, irrespective of marks obtained in written examination, without any further 

reference to him/her.  

BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSION 

 


